Morning News
August 30, 2013	lvanheuvelen@rockvalleychristian.com
This newsletter can always be found at the RVCS website under my name.
Book orders are due Friday, Sept. 6.  You can order online at scholastic.com/readingclub and enter our class activation code KCNNB. My favorite picks are:
1. How Full is Your Bucket? (I used this a few years ago in a chapel.  Notice that if 5 students order this book, our class earns a free one!)
2. Track Your Minutes timer bookmark (Barnes and Nobles sells these for a greater price!)
Memory Work to be recited on Fri, Sept. 6: Psalm 105:1-4
Give thanks to the Lord, call on his name; make known among the nations what he has done.  Sing to him, sing praise to him; tell of all his wonderful acts.  
Glory in his holy name;
let the hearts of those who seek the Lord rejoice.
Look to the Lord and his strength;
seek his face always.
In Bible we have studied the life of Elijah which also included Ahab, Jezebel, the widow, Obadiah, and Elisha.
As you read with your child, please listen for sight words that he/she is not reading correctly. Make your child go back to the sentence and try again.  We often help with the “big” words but need to expect accuracy on the “little” words.
Monday, Sept. 2: NO SCHOOL—Labor Day
[bookmark: _GoBack]FYI—Mrs. Tiedemann helps in our classroom on Wednesdays.

